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Project Website: 

www.westfreewaydrive.com  

OVERVIEW 

This project includes the realignment of West Freeway Drive to tie into the 
existing roundabout. (See reverse side for project layout) 

The project was bid, and the City and County have awarded the contract 
to Forest Lake Contracting, Inc. 

The following is the anticipated progress you will see with the project: 

1. The Contractor plans to begin tree removals within the project 
limits starting November 1, 2022.   

2. Once the trees are removed, erosion control measures will go in, 
and the contractor will begin excavating large amounts of muck 
from the proposed road alignment and filling it back in with sand. 

3. The sanitary sewer and watermain will be removed through the 
project area this fall and be replaced next spring. 

4. The contractor plans to complete the muck excavation and 
replacement by the end of the year.  Once this is complete, the 
project will stop until next spring. 

5. Next spring the contractor will return to install sanitary sewer, 
watermain, storm sewer, curb & gutter, and pave the road to the 
DNR property limits.  The DNR roadway will be reconstructed with 
a wider and thicker gravel section. 

The project is scheduled to be completed by September 2023. Please 
note that construction schedules and operations are controlled by the 
Contractor and are subject to change based on weather and construction 
progress. 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 

This road will be closed until the project is complete.  

It is anticipated the closure will be in place from October 2022 – 
September 2023. 

Please do not attempt to access the DNR property while the road 
closed signs are up. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation during this construction project. Please go 
to the website listed at the bottom of this notice for future updates on this 
project.  

If you have any questions or concerns during the project, please contact 
Project Manager Jason Cook at jason.cook@bolton-menk.com or call him 
at 763-200-2444. 
 
 
 

West Freeway Drive 

Construction Notice 

Construction includes: 

• Street Realignment 

• Replace Sanitary Sewer     
and Watermain 

• Concrete Curb & Storm 
Sewer 

Construction schedule: 

• Start: November 1, 2022 

• Anticipated Winter 
Completion: 
o  January 1, 2023 

• Final Completion: 
o September 2023 

Contractor: 

Forest Lake Contracting 
14777 Lake Drive 
Forest Lake, MN 55025 
Phone: 651-464-4722 

City Engineer: 

Kevin Bittner, P.E.  
Cell:   612-270-6926 
Kevin.Bit tner@bolton-
menk.com  

Project Manager: 

Jason Cook, P.E.  
Cell:   763-200-2444 
Jason.Cook@bolton-
menk.com  

Site Representative: 

Al Spilles 
Bolton & Menk, Inc.  
Cell:   612-756-3143 
 
 

 

October 28, 2022 
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